Paul Day

To: Paul Day (PDAY@ci.waukesha.wi.us)
Subject: FW: Request for relief on Water Bill

From: Steven Johnson [mailto:sjoh174853@aol.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 09, 2015 12:00 PM

To: Fred Abadi

Subject: Request for relief on Water Bill

Dear Dr. Abadi,

I’'m writing to you in follow up to our conversation of September 4, 2015, regarding the matter of my water bill, for
period ending 7/20/15, for my residence at 1934 Laura Lane (Waukesha Water Utility customer #024815).

As | indicted during our conversation, the reason that my water bill was approximately 2 times as large compared to the
prior year was due to my watering 13 new trees ( three River Birch; 10 Techny Cedar) planted on my residence in May. |
do not dispute the amount of water used during the billing period. However, | am requesting consideration for a credit
of 50% of the Wastewater Use Charge, as the excess of water used did not go into the wastewater system. Thank you in
advance for your consideration.

Also, if you have any questions regarding my request, require proof of purchase of the trees or, if this form of submittal
is inappropriate, please advise.

| can be reached at:

mobile phone: 414-559-4677

home phone: 262-650-0907

primary email: sjoh174853@aol.com
alternative email: waukeshasteve@gmail.com

I look forward to hearing from you regarding my request.
Sincerely,
Steven C. Johnson

1934 Laura Lane
Waukesha, W1 53186



